
Tes$mony in opposi$on to HB1590: 
 
Members of House Educa$on commi=ee: 
 
HB1590 would be a nice idea except that it commits public funds to fund private educa$on, and 
this is a bad idea.  The giF por$on of the account comes from the Bank of North Dakota.  Even if 
this is not subtracted from the allo=ed payment to the local school district, it is s$ll taxpayer 
money going to private schools. 
 
Please Vote a DO NOT PASS on HB1590. 
Thank you for your considera$on.   
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